PADILLA LAW FIRM, P.A.

STREET ADDRESS

1512 S. ST. FRANCIS DRIVE
TELEPHONE SANTA FE.NM 8750] FACSIMILE

505-988-7577 MALDNGADDRRSS. < HVISION 505-968-7592

July 19, 1994

Mr. William J. LeMay, Director
0il Conservation Division

P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, NM 87504

Re: Application of Yates Energy

Corporation for Approval of / /A é
the McGruder Hill Unit /b(b
Agreement

Dear Mr. LeMay:

Enclosed, in triplicate, is the application of Yates
Energy Corporation for approval of the McGruder Hill Unit
Agreement.

It is our understanding that his application will be
placed on the Division’s August 18, 1994 hearing docket.

Should you require additional information please let us

know.
Very truly yours,
S (
Ernest 1. Padilla

Enclosure

ELP/cjc

cc: Sharon R. Hamjilton



